
 

 
NOTICE OF ELECTION & CANDIDATE FILING 

CITY OF SANTEE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a General Municipal Election, consolidated with the 
Statewide General Election, will be held in the City of Santee, California, on Tuesday, 
November 5, 2024, for the following Officers: 
 
 
 One (1) Mayor – Full term of 4 years 
 One (1) Member of the City Council, District 3 – Full term of 4 years   
 One (1) Member of the City Council, District 4 – Full term of 4 years 
 
 
The candidate filing period for those Santee registered voters wishing to run for office begins 
Monday, July 15, 2024, and ends Friday, August 9, 2024.  Per Elections Code §10225, 
the filing period may be extended to 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, August 14, 2024, for non-
incumbents only, if an incumbent has not filed/qualified.  Candidate packets will be 
available in the City Clerk's Office, 10601 Magnolia Avenue, Santee, during normal office 
hours.  Office hours are 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday, and Friday, 8:00 
a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  
 
If no one or only one person is nominated for an elective office, appointment to the elective 
office may be made as prescribed by Elections Code §10229 of the State of California. 
 
The polls will be open between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. on Election Day.  For 
more information or to schedule an appointment to obtain a Candidate Packet, contact 
Annette Ortiz, City Clerk, at 619-258-4100, ext. 112. 
 
 
 
      
ANNETTE ORTIZ 
CITY CLERK 
 
Dated:  July 1, 2024 
 


